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CORRIGENDUM TO THE CIRCULAR TO SHAREHOLDERS DATED 6 JUNE 2018 IN RELATION 

TO THE PROPOSED PROVISION OF SECURITY DOCUMENTS BY WEE HUR HOLDINGS LTD. 

FOR BANKING FACILITIES OBTAINED BY ANY SUB-TRUST OF THE WEE HUR PBSA MASTER 

TRUST IN WHICH THE COLLECTIVE INTEREST OF GOH YEOW LIAN, GOH YEW TEE, GOH 

YEO HWA, GOH YEW GEE, GOH YEU TOH AND GOH YEW LAY, WHETHER DIRECTLY OR 

INDIRECTLY INCLUDING THROUGH THEIR RESPECTIVE SPECIAL PURPOSE VEHICLES, IN 

THE WEE HUR PBSA MASTER TRUST EXCEEDS 5% BUT SHALL NOT BE MORE THAN 15.0% 

 

 

The Board of Directors of Wee Hur Holdings Ltd. (the “Company” and together with its subsidiaries, the 

“Group”) refers to the Company’s circular dated 6 June 2018 (the “Circular”) in relation to the provision 

of security documents by the Company for banking facilities obtained by any sub-trust of the Wee Hur 

PBSA Master Trust in which the collective interest of Goh Yeow Lian, Goh Yew Tee, Goh Yeo Hwa, 

Goh Yew Gee, Goh Yeu Toh and Goh Yew Lay (collectively, the “Interested Persons”), whether 

directly or indirectly including through their respective special purpose vehicles, in the Wee Hur PBSA 

Master Trust exceeds 5% but shall not be more than 15.0%. 

 

Unless otherwise defined, all capitalised terms and references used herein shall bear the same meaning 

ascribed to them in the Circular. 

 

The Company wishes to inform Shareholders of the amendments to paragraph 2.6 of the Circular as set 

out below (whereby underlined text denotes the amendments): 

 

“2.6 Current and On-going Interested Person Transactions 

 
Goh Yew Tee, one of the Interested Persons, had, on 28 January 2018, entered into a sale 

contract with Wee Hur (Buranda 3) Pty Ltd for the purchase of an apartment at Park Central 

One, the Group’s residential development project in Australia, based the listing price of 

A$655,000, with no discount given. Wee Hur (Buranda 3) Pty Ltd is ultimately owned by the 

Company. The value of the said transaction of S$691,156 (based on the exchange rate of 

A$1 to S$1.0552 as at 25 January 2018) represented approximately 0.2% of the then latest 

audited NTA of the Group of S$340,583,000 as at 31 December 2016. 

 

Apart from the aforesaid transaction and the Additional IPT Subscription which was approved 

by independent Shareholders at the 2017 EGM, there are no other transactions entered into 

by the Group with the Interested Persons, i.e. Goh Yeow Lian, Goh Yew Tee, Goh Yeo Hwa, 

Goh Yew Gee, Goh Yeu Toh and Goh Yew Lay, or their associates, for the current financial 

year up to the Latest Practicable Date. 

 

Save as disclosed above, the Group has not entered into any interested person transaction 

for the current financial year up to the Latest Practicable Date.” 

 

Save as disclosed above, all other information contained in the Circular remains unchanged. 

 

By Order of the Board 
 
 
Goh Yeow Lian 
Executive Chairman  
13 June 2018 


